2024 Newsletter

August

~Looking Back at July~

On Saturday, July 27th, the Soul-Lifted Sisters
held a "Food for the Soul" outreach event that
was a wonderful experience. We had a great time
celebrating the children with special summer
backpacks filled with treats and a cool STEM
experiment led by our volunteer, Ms. Jones, CEO

of Ambitious Learners.

Our morning started with prayer, praise,
encouraging words, and a hot breakfast for all the

guests‘

A great big thank you to all the volunteers who
joined us this month to serve. It was also fantastic
to have Tayler, who was visiting from Georgia,

join us for the first time in Central Florida.

A heartfelt thank you to all the seed Sowers for

your unwavering faithfulness, love, and support.
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Happy Birthday to our August Celebrants

Our Next “Food for the Soul” outreach event
is scheduled for Saturday, August 24, 2024,
at 6:30 am in Central Florida.

We're thrilled to announce that this month,
we will be sponsoring school uniforms for
some of the children in the shelter to help
them get ready for back-to-school. We will
also be providing school supplies to all the
children in the shelter.

When donating specifically to this project,
please indicate "for AAF," as this will ensure
that the donation is used for our monthly
"Adopt A Family" Initiative.

If you're interested in volunteering with our
organization, please contact Dr. Witherspoon
to confirm your availability. Due to shelter
regulations, all volunteers must inform Dr.
Witherspoon of their attendance before the
scheduled date. We appreciate your
cooperation and attention to this matter.

Let's collaborate to make a positive impact in
the lives of those in need. Thank you for your
support!

Looking Ahead

Join Us for Weekly Thursday Night Intercessory
Prayer
Dial In# 605-475-4000 Access Code: 758692

Every 1% Sunday for Communion 2:00 pm (EST)

Minister Dr. Erania “Rainey” Witherspoon, Founder
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8:00 - 9:00 pm (EST)

ZOOM MEETING ID: 643 918 8740
PASSCODE: PRAYER24
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Come and join us in a safe space to explore
the practice of prayer and connect with a

community through sharing.

WWW. sou|—|iﬁedsisters.com

Founder’s Corner:
Dr. Witherspoon will be speaking at a Women’s Day Service
on

Sunday, August 25, 2024 @ 10:30 am

Mt. Olive MBC
480 W. State Road 434
Longwood, FL

Save the Date - You are Invited Ways to donate to our organization:
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Zelle: Soul Lifted Sisters

Heartfelt thanks for all the sentiments received for my Cash App: $SoulLiftedSisters
birthday. Everything was greatly appreciated, and I will Check/MO: Payable to Soul-Lifted Sisters, PO Box
cherish the cards and memories forever. Thank you all for the 1535, Minneola, FL 34755
love shown.

Dr. Witherspoon

Other Outreach Items: arship Disbursements Update:

Our July Chemotherapy Care Packs and
Monthly Cards of Encouragement were sent
out on July 26, 2024.

Attention:  2024-25  Soul-Lifted  Sisters  Volunteerism
Scholarship Award Winners. All disbursement checks were
mailed out. If you have not received your award check, please

contact us immediately.
You can request for a loved one at

www.soul-liftedsisters.com. Thank you, monthly supporters, and fundraiser supporters, for

helping us be a blessing to students in the United States. This year
we were able to award $5,000.00 in scholarship awards.




